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Dear Editor in Chief of  

Pharmacology and Clinical Pharmacy Research (PCPR) Journal 

 

We wish to submit an original research article entitled: Evaluation of 
Medication Use Patterns among Geriatric Patients using World Health 
Organization Prescribing Indicators for consideration in Pharmacology and 
Clinical Pharmacy Research (PCPR) journal. We confirm that the manuscript 
does not contain elements of plagiarism.  
 
In this study, we evaluated  medicine use pattern among geriatric patients 
at a primary care facility in Bandung, Indonesia, using WHO indicators. This 
research was conducted using cross sectional design with retrospective data 
collection. We found that the medication use pattern in this study was below 
the WHO requirement. This finding called for a strategy to promote rational 
prescribing of medicines.  

 
We believe that this manuscript is suitable for publication by Pharmacology 
and Clinical Pharmacy Research (PCPR) Journal. 
 
We have no conflict of interest to disclose.  
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Irma M. Puspitasari 
 


